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Louisville Attorney Addresses Opioid Abuse In The Workplace
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 Drug-related deaths have reached staggering levels in the past few years, and employers are not

immune to effects of this ever-growing problem. In his bylined article for Kentucky SHRM, Paul

Goatley educates employers on how to combat the use of drugs or alcohol in the workplace. Paul

advises employers to inform their employees on the dangers of drug use; monitor employee

behavior for warning signs; review drug testing procedures; and help rehabilitate employees before

disciplining or terminating them.

To read the full article, visit Kentucky SHRM.
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